City of Winter Garden

P: 407.656.4111

300 West Plant Street
Winter Garden, FL
34787
wintergarden-fl.gov

January 9, 2020

Dear Winter Garden Cruz ‘N Car Show Cruiser,

Thank you for supporting the quarterly Cruz ‘N Car Show. It is the City’s desire to ensure
that we deliver a great experience from start to finish -- for you, those visiting, and for our
community. Car show dates for 2020 are as follows: January 18, April 18, June 20, and
September 19, from 4 to 8 pm.

The following criteria has been established to create a high quality car show event and
experience for everyone involved. Our quarterly car show is free to cruisers, however, we
do ask that you register your vehicle once you arrive.

Car Show criteria is as follows:

Show-quality cars that were built before 1987 are invited to participate. Cruisers should
arrive at the public parking lot at Plant and Dillard between 2 pm and 3:45 pm. Cruisers will
be queued up in a first come, first park basis and allowed into the event area at
approximately 4 pm. Cruisers are not allowed to park within the event area without going
through the queue line and registering.

Show-quality muscle cars built after 1987 will be allowed to park, after the 1987 or older
cars have parked, in any of the remaining spaces on Plant Street, side streets, the Pavilion
lot and a portion of the public parking lot at Plant and Dillard Streets (serves as the staging
area for the car show). Once these areas are filled, the car show will be closed to any
additional cars.

All cruisers will be directed to park in two different queue lines based on the year the car
was built and as directed by staff. Please see the attached parking map for further details.

These criteria will provide for a safe, manageable and enjoyable event for everyone. Please
find attached the Rules of the Road which outline the City’s rules for the event. Thank you
for following and supporting the Winter Garden Cruz ‘N Car Show.

Best regards,
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Economic Development Direct
407.656.4111 Ext. 2308
Mobile 407.947.1720
tgerhartz@wintergarden-fl.gov




